
 

 

Owl Cass Trip to Old Sarum 

 

Friday 12th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Owl Class 

We are very excited to announce we have an educational visit to Old Sarum on Tuesday 23rd September. This will 

involve walking from school to the site of Old Sarum to view and discover the castle ruins. We plan to leave school at 

10:00am and will be back by the end of the school day. 

Please ensure your child is wearing a waterproof coat and shoes for walking that day and has a small snack and drink 

bottle that they can take with them. They will need to carry this in their own back pack, along with their lunch. 

As your child is eligible for Free School Meals, a lunch can be ordered for them from the school kitchen. Please 

complete the form by Wednesday 17th September using the link below to order a lunch, or to let us know you will 

provide a lunchbox from home. 

https://forms.office.com/e/d1VBRdpX2t 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Smith 

https://forms.office.com/e/d1VBRdpX2t

